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Candle Lighting: 5:21pm

Shabat ends: 6:16pm

Chanukah

















The Grade 3 students 
enjoyed an afternoon 
at ‘Chalk Party’ where 
they drew all over the 
walls and had a chance 
to throw paint at each 
other in a blacklight 
room. 

The children had lots 
of fun!



Thank you to the parent volunteers; a very special thank you to Nan Zeiden, Zhangke Meroz, Lori, 
Cookie, Arianne, Ronit Katz, Goldie Isselstein, Alexandra Guitelmann and Cynthia Fleischer who 

organized the baking of all the Chanukah cookies for the children!



Rugby Tots CCA Trial
The children enjoyed a CCA trial; Rugby Tots during 
lunch recess on Thursday. 

RUGBYTOTS are delighted to be back at Carmel in 
January 2019.

Rugby Tots provides fun, structured play sessions, 
taking children on a journey of sporting imagination 
with engaging and energetic coaches supporting 
them every step of the way whilst teaching how 
to catch, pass, kick, run with the ball and play as 
part of a team. Don’t forget to sign them up for 
Semester 2! Please fill in the CCA form on Flexibuzz 
and return to office to Sara / Abby. 



Parent Security Patrol

Monday, December 10	 Mr. and Mrs. Shai Oster
Tuesday, December 11	 Mr. and Mrs. Avraham Pardo
Wednesday, December 12	 Mr. and Mrs. Nir Peleg
Thursday, December 13	 Mr. and Mrs. Chanan Rapaport
Friday, December 14		  Mr. and Mrs. Yuval Ronen

Happy Birthday to...

Leo Asaraf
Joanna Stern


